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MacNeil, Jami

From: lbarnard <lbarnard@gwi.net>
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 9:14 AM
To: Hallowell, Dawn; Bergeron, Mark
Subject: Re: Permit Application(s) for Rockland Harbor Marina Expansion

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thanks so much Dawn.  I'll keep you and Mark updated from this end. 

Best, 

Lynne Barnard 

On 2/4/2019 9:04 AM, Hallowell, Dawn wrote: 

Lynne, 
  
Yachting Solutions has not filed an application with DEP yet.  I understand its consultants are working on 
one and have requested a pre-application meeting with DEP staff.  As of writing this, that meeting has 
not yet been set.  I anticipate it will occur within the next week or two. 
  
Dawn Hallowell  
Regional Licensing & Compliance Manager, Land Bureau 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 557-2624 
www.maine.gov/dep  
  

From: lbarnard [mailto:lbarnard@gwi.net]  
Sent: Sunday, February 03, 2019 6:02 AM 
To: Bergeron, Mark <Mark.Bergeron@maine.gov>; Hallowell, Dawn <Dawn.Hallowell@maine.gov> 
Subject: Permit Application(s) for Rockland Harbor Marina Expansion 
  

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Mark and Dawn, 

I'm just checking in with you regarding any permit application you may have received from either 
Yachting Solutions or Rockland Harbor Park, LLC or any other entity regarding the marina expansion 
plans for which Yachting Solutions received a Boating Infrastructure Grant (BIG) in the summer of 
2017.  Yachting Solutions is coming back to the Rockland City Council on Monday, 04 February with a 
revised plan for inclusion on the Agenda for a Regular City Council meeting (the following week on 11 
February).  Our group of concerned citizens (SHIP) were only notified of this at 7:00 pm Friday night.  We 
need to know before the 5:30pm start time on Monday if Yachting Solutions or RHP, LLC  have made any 
applications for permitting with their recently revised plan. 

Thanks so much for your attention. 
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Lynne Barnard, SHIP 


